
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
December 2023 

 
 

Dear Applicant 
 
Thank you for your enquiry for the post of Senior IT Technician.  This post requires a highly skilled and 
professional individual able to make a significant contribution to the smooth running of our school.   
 
The school roll is at present 1028.  The school enjoys an excellent reputation in the community and 
our numbers for admissions are over-subscribed each year. GCSE results (2022-23) were 84% 4-9 
grades in English and Maths and 66% 5-9 grades including Maths and English (BASICS measure).    
 

Visitors to the school often comment on our ‘strong’ family atmosphere, supportive ethos and Christ-
centred caring environment.  Pupils are positive, respectful and fully engaged in their learning.  They 
enjoy coming to school and each is encouraged to develop to the full.  Ours is a ‘can do’ culture with 
the belief that everyone can achieve.  We are a Specialist Science School with High Performing 
Specialist School status and we have Leading Edge status, Fairtrade Fair Achiever Award status, 
Artsmark Gold Award and Space Education Quality Mark.  Since 2019, the school has been 
awarded six Exceptional Education Awards at Transforming level by the SSAT.  These cover: 
Engagement with Stakeholders, Climate for Learning, Leadership through Moral Purpose, 
Professional Development, Variety of Teaching Approaches and Wellbeing.  
 
The IT department at St Richard’s Catholic College is an exciting place to work, boasting some leading 
industry technology and it would allow the right candidate to develop their existing and new skills. We are 
looking for a Senior IT Technician to act as a deputy for the Director of IT Services. You will be responsible 
for maintaining the IT systems that are heavily relied upon on a daily basis and recommending any 
changes to further improve our current infrastructure. 
 
The closing date is Tuesday, 12th December, however, we encourage you to apply as soon as possible as 
we may interview on receipt of applications rather than await the closing date.  
 
Thank you for your interest and I look forward to receiving your application.   
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
 
Miss D Cronin 
Principal 
 
 
 
 
 


